
 

FAQ #1. Do I really need to pledge even if I plan on giving?  

Please do pledge for the campaign. This is not a legal obligation, but a voluntary commitment that 
helps us plan for the future.  

 

FAQ #2: Will I receive a statement that shows my Building Campaign contributions as distinct 
from my regular oEerings?  

Yes, these receipts will be broken out in detail on your statement. 

 

FAQ #3. If I contributed in 2023 (or 2024) but the amount for the Building Campaign was 
recorded as my regular contribution (or vice versa), how can I correct that?  

Contact Business Manager Sue Francik, sfrancik@stpaulannarbor.org or call her at 734-665-
9117, x219. 

 

FAQ #4. If the Campaign does not meet its goal and the project does not go forward, what would 
be done with the funds received?  

The project will go forward, hopefully at one time but potentially in stages. The question is not so 
much whether the campaign meets its goal, but when it will meet its goal. We plan on moving 
forward with the project as soon as we have the pledges and the money on hand to be able to do 
so. We hope this takes two years or less, but it could take longer. 

 

FAQ #5. The original timeframe for the Building Campaign was three years. If givers cannot 
compress into two years (2025-26) the amount they intended for a three-year pledge, can they 
still give their third-year amount in 2027?  

Yes, we can receive your third-year contribution after 2026, and it will be directed toward the 
Building Project or to pay oQ our building loan. Just let us know. 

(FAQs continue on next page…) 
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FAQ #6. Does the $1.4 million figure of “already received pledges” that was announced at the 
Congregational Assembly include amounts already contributed for which no pledge was 
made?  

The $1.4M figure mentioned at the Congregational Assembly includes all pledges received during 
the Quiet Phase, for which some funds have already been donated, plus some funds received 
from members who had not yet turned in a commitment card. 

 

FAQ #7. What is the amount of the Oscar Haab Foundation match, and does it apply to all 
Campaign contributions made to date?  

The amount of the match for contributions, even if given as early as 2023, is $0.50 on the U.S. 
Dollar. 

 

 

 

Do you have other questions?  

Our campaign co-chairs are happy to answer them! 

Email /call Steve Kemp kemp84@comcast.net, 734 834-8511 or 

Cindy Pine cpine@pinemi.com, 734 819-3399. 
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